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Fulfen Primary School

Rugeley Road

BURNTWOOD

Staffordshire

WS7 9BJ

Telephone:  01543 226070
E-mail: Office@fulfen.staffs.sch.uk
Headteacher: Miss Jane Davies  
Dear Parents/carers

Due to high levels of staff absence in Nursery, we have made the difficult decision to close our provision from Thursday 19th March until after the Easter holiday, in the first instance. 
This is necessary, since we are not willing to compromise the safety of our youngest pupils. At current staffing levels we are unable to maintain the minimum legal staffing ratios, as outlined in the Early Years statutory framework. 
We realise that this decision may cause your family a great deal of inconvenience but we feel it is paramount that our staff and children are appropriately safeguarded. 
We will, of course, update you if it is necessary to extend our period of closure or if we receive any further updates.
Thank you for your continued support and understanding in these challenging and unique times.
Yours sincerely

Jane Davies

Headteacher.
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